SAMPLE THANK YOU LETTER

Handwritten, on organization’s letterhead, or via email
[DATE]
[REP./SEN. LASTNAME]:

[ADDRESS]
[City, State, Zip]
Dear [REP./SEN. LASTNAME]:
On behalf of [COMMUNITY/PROPERTY], I want to thank you for taking the time to visit with us on [DATE]. We greatly enjoyed meeting with you and appreciate your attention to issues affecting older adults living in senior communities. It is reassuring for the caregivers in our community to know that our elected officials share our commitment to seniors.

I know your schedule is very busy and we do greatly appreciate that you have shared time with us. I have enclosed a few photos we took during your visit to [COMMUNITY/PROPERTY] as well as press clippings. 

If I can be of further assistance regarding long-term care issues, please don’t hesitate to call on me at [PHONE] or at [EMAIL]. On behalf of the caregivers and residents at 
[COMMUNITY/PROPERTY], thank you again for your visit.

Sincerely, 

Include any follow up to unanswered questions as deemed necessary
